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 Doesn’t everybody want 
to leave school for lunch? 
High school students want 
freedom. Students that be-
have and get good grades 
should have a reward. Leav-

ing for lunch is a great way to let students have freedom 
and a break from school. If students had the opportunity to 
take a break during the day, grades would improve because 
of better lunches. The option to choose their own lunch 
would be a major motivator to maintain good grades. 

 Everyone knows FC gets success cards every 
nine weeks, with free offers from various restaurants at 
Highlander Point. To make the open lunches more of a 
privilage,the success cards should now have open lunch 
opitions on the back. 

 Such coupons would include restaurants at Hi-
glander Point like, Subway, Taco Bell, Dairy Queen, Papa 

Johns, FX Pizza, Bearnos, Beef O Brady’s, Dominos, JayC 
Deli, and the upcoming McDonalds.  

 Although the school board has strict rules about 
class time and the amount of time in the school day, there 
are always ways to improve. 

 We recognize the value of class time, and we under-
stand the importance of having a certain amount of time 
for each class, and throughout the school day, but making 
open campus lunches will not jeopardize the class time that 
is required. 

 We could do this by making passing periods shorter 
by two minutes, which will increase lunch by 12 minutes, 
giving students enough time to get lunch and come back. 
And students will have plenty of time to get to their classes 
in the amount of 4 minutes. This reduction would not take 
away from  the amount of learning time.

 FC needs open campus lunch to express that we are 
growing up and accepting responsibility for our actions.
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